

Diocese of Wilmington 1925 Delaware Ave Wilmington, DE 19806

Dear Chancellor,

We understand that each Diocese requests a Letter of Suitability of all visiting priests and deacons. We are informing you that the following priest/deacon will be visiting your Diocese to attend Catholic HEART Workcamp. Enclosed is a Letter of Suitability for:

Priest/Deacon Name:
Diocese and Ordinary:
Purpose and Date of your visit:
Ministry receiving him as a guest: Catholic HEART Workcamp.
Saint Mark's High School 2501 Pike Creek Rd. Wilmington, DE 19808
Thank you for your time in this matter. Please advise us if the need should arise.
Peace to you,
Catholic HEART Workcamp

Email: Info@heartworkcamp.com

Mailing Address: Catholic HEART Workcamp P.O. Box 2226 Goldenrod, FL 32733